
TOWN OF MAPLE CREEK  

TOWN BOARD QUORUM NOTICE 
Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Town Board may be in attendance at the 

following: 

1. Fire Department meeting—Village of Bear Creek—Thursday, September 2nd at 7 p.m. 

2. PASER & WISLR Manage your Roads workshops—August 17, 19, 24, 26 from  

     9-11 a.m.—Town Hall 

No Town business will be transacted during this time.  

Posted Tuesday, August 16, 2021     Lynette Gitter, Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


